
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 
Wed 15/12 - Rewards Day 
Thur 16/12 - Last day of school for students 
 

2022 
 

Fri 28/1 - Staff Development Day 
Mon 31/1 - Staff Development Day 
Tue 1/2 - Students return K-6 
 

Week 11 Term 4 

13th December 2021 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must 

present to the front office and 

follow the protocols displayed 

including scanning QR Code. This 

process will continue until further 

notice. 

Updating contacts 

If your details have changed eg: phone 

number, address or emergency contacts. 

Please ring the office to update on  

67 233 437.  Thank you 

A huge thank you to Margaret 

Kaden for the generous donation 

from the meat raffles held on a 

Saturday afternoon at the Tingha 

Royal Hotel. Margaret has run 

these raffles for many years with 

the support of patrons and staff 

at the hotel to which we are 

deeply indebted.  



Principal’s Report 

Thank you to all parents, caregivers and community members for your support through what 
has been another challenging year. As a school we appreciate being able to work with you to 
provide a quality education for  all the students at Tingha Public School. I believe we can grow 
this relationship further in 2022. 

It is hard to believe that we are at the end of the school year. 

Tomorrow we will be holding our Rewards Day. Students will participate in water play and 
have a sausage sizzle lunch. 

Thursday is the last day of school for students. On Friday, staff will be on site for a 
professional development day. 

Next year we will be welcoming some new staff. Gemma Mulligan will support the 
implementation of technology and provide learning and support. Margaret O’Brien will be 
joining us for 12 months on a Rural and Remote Exchange Program and Ms Jessica Connors 
will join our staff as an SLSO. We look forward to working with these new staff members in 
2022. 

Class organisation for the start of next year has been finalised. 

The 2022 classes and teachers will be: 

K/1- Mrs Pearce and Mrs McLachlan 

2/3- Mrs K and Miss O’Brien 

4/5/6- Mrs McIlwain and Mrs Boney. 

Finally, I would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. I hope the 
students have an enjoyable holiday and I look forward to seeing their smiling faces back in 
2022. 

P.S I wish those students in Year 6 heading off to high school all the best for their high school 
journey. We will miss you! 

Melinda Partridge 
Principal 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our 2021 Year 6 Graduating class 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spotlight on 

Celebration 

Assembly 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Friday the students enjoyed a Pancake breakfast. Elfie even decided to get in 

on the act by grabbing the first pancake off the BBQ!! Maple syrup, lemon juice 

and sugar were the top picks for toppings. Thank you Preston and Dawnie for 

cooking the yummy pancakes. 

 

  

 

 

 

Pancake  

Breakfast 



Canteen News 

Thank you to the families that are supporting the Canteen by ordering lunches 
every week. If you are interested in volunteering one day a month (depending on 
numbers), please phone and speak with Mrs Partridge. A Volunteers Working with 
Children Check is required, this is a free check. If you need help obtaining one 
please let us know as we may be able to help. Your cooperation in filling the bags 
out that are sent home for your child/children before they attend the Canteen is 
appreciated. If you do not have the exact money for the order, any change can be 
added to the Canteen book beside your child’s name to be used at a later date.  

A reminder that a NO BOOKING UP policy is in place for all. 
 

Parents if you are wanting to come to the canteen to order 
lunches please be advised you are to sign in at the office with a 
QR Code and sign the visitor register before visiting the canteen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


